



## **Lexington Citizen Police Academy**

## **Alumni Association**

Chief Lawrence Weathers Lexington Police Department 105 Est Main Street Lexington, KY 40507

February 24, 2023

Dear Chief Weathers,

On behalf of the members of the Lexington Citizen Police Academy Alumni Association, we are pleased to announce that we have completed our yearly grant program process. This program provides the Lexington Police Department with equipment and supplies that will be used for law enforcement purposes and also supports the Police Department's community service and outreach programs. This year's grant awards of equipment and supplies for various units throughout the Police Department have a total value of \$10,332.96.

It is the desire of the CPAAA to donate this equipment and supplies with a total value of \$10,332.96 to the Lexington Police Department. This funding is given with no purpose other than to support our mission to "Back the Blue". Congratulations to you and your organization on these awards and please extend our thanks to all of your members for all you do in support of our community.

Sincerely,

Lisa Daniel Guess

Lisa Daniel Guess, CPAAA President

Scott Rush

Scott Rush, CPAAA Grant Committee Chairman

## **Board of Directors:**

Lisa Daniel Guess President

Betty Coleman Vice President

Stacey Rearic Secretary

Karen Eagle Treasurer

Carole Youngblood Sergeant at Arms

Melanie Smyth Immediate Past President

Lieutenant Jeremy Brislin Police Liaison

Officer Shannon Gahafer CPA Coordinator CPAAA Police Liaison